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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Contact:  Patty Jeschke, Project Coordinator 

(315) 435-3205 

 

Release Date: Immediate, February 12, 2019 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING NOTICE FOR BRIDGE (c-161) REHABILITATION PROJECT ON TULLY 

FARMS ROAD (C.R. NO. 234) 

 

The Onondaga County Department of Transportation will hold a Public Information Meeting to discuss the 

County Bridge (C-161) rehabilitation project on Tully Farms Road (C.R. NO 234) over Blue Hole Creek, Town 

of Lafayette. The meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 19, 2019 at: 

 

LaFayette High School Auditorium 

3122 Route 11 North 

LaFayette, NY 13084 

 

After a brief presentation, engineers will be available at project stations (open house format), offering a 

welcoming environment for the public to review preliminary plans, ask questions, and provide comments and 

concerns.  

 

The proposed project is a locally funded project and will replace the concrete deck which currently has a poor 

condition rating based on the New York State Department of Transportation’s biannual inspection.   The project 

also includes back wall replacement and the addition of beam pedestals and bearings.   Road closure will be in 

effect with the utilization of an offsite detour.     This project is scheduled for construction in 2019. 

 

This project is a locally administered state aid project. It is being progressed by Onondaga County, with 

involvement from the New York State Department of Transportation. 

 

Questions from the media regarding this project may be forwarded to Patty Jeschke, Project Coordinator, by 

calling 435-3205 or by e-mail at patriciajeschke@ongov.net 

 

Please advise the Onondaga County Department of Transportation should you need a language interpreter, an 

assistive listening system, or any other accommodation to facilitate this information. Ed Reichert, Program Title 

VI Coordinator for the Onondaga County Department of Transportation, can be contacted by telephone at (315) 

435-3205, or by e-mail at edwardreichert@ongov.net for more information.  
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